UNITED PROBATION OFFICERS ASSOCIATION
118-35 Queens Blvd. Suite 1210
Forest Hills, NY 11375
(212) 274-9950

December 12, 2018

Dear UPOA Member:

I am pleased to announce that UPOA has chosen the law firm of Pasternack Tilker Ziegler Walsh
Stanton & Romano, LLP to represent our members with work and non-work related injuries.
They are one of the largest firms in the country representing injured workers and have been
associated with many unions and associations in the area for over ninety years.

They provide legal services for Workers Compensation, Civil Service Disability Pensions, Social
Security Disability and Negligence/Medical Malpractice/Personal Injury claims.

They are able to handle all types of injury matters, and by retaining them, you will be
represented by a law firm that can provide you with the unique opportunity to have all your
mgdical legal issues handled by one firm. This saves on expenses to you well as having a full
coordination of your medical and legal matters.

All matters are handled by Pasternack, Tilker, Ziegler in house attorneys and staff rather than
some firms who use per diem or “outside counsel”.

The contact Senior Partner is Jordan A. Ziegler. He will personally oversee all matters that are
associated with our Union, as well as speak with each member that contacts the firm. You may

ask for him at any time your case is being handled by any member of the firm.

If you are injured at work and see a doctor, regardless of if you have lost time from work, YOU
MUST file a workers compensation claim.

Please do not hesitate to contact their offices by calling 800-692-3717. With your permission, we

can also have the firm contact you directly.
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Dalvanie Powell



